
Riverside County Committee on School District Organization 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
September 24, 2021 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Public Hearing has been called by the 
Riverside County Committee on School District Organization: 

PROPOSAL TO TRANSFER TERRITORY FROM BEAUMONT UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT TO THE BANNING UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

THE PUBLIC IS CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE IN THE 
REVIEW OF THIS DETERMINATION. THE HEARING WILL BEGIN AT 2:00 PM AND 

BE CONDUCTED VIA ZOOM AT THE FOLLOWING LINK: 

 https://rcoe.zoom.us/j/92423941913?from=addon 

Public comments must be submitted in writing by 10:00 am on September 24, 2021, to 
Jessica Villa at jvilla@rcoe.us 

For more information, call Rollin Edmunds at (951) 295-8747. 

Date Posted: September 14, 2021 

Posted at: 
Riverside County Office of Education, Riverside Office 
Riverside County Office of Education, Murrieta Office 
Riverside County Office of Education, Indio Office 
Riverside County Office of Education Website

https://rcoe.zoom.us/j/92423941913?from=addon
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